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25 July 2018

Damien Pfeiffer
Director Regions, Western

“Regional Centre in Western NSW™”

Department of Planning and Environment

PO Box 58
DUBBO NSW 2830

* Dear Damien

RE: NEWEY RESERVE PLANNING PROPOSAL

Cobar Shire Council Offices:
36 Linsley Street

Cobar NSW 2835

ABN 71 579717 155

[ am writing to request a gateway determination in accordance with the following resolution of

Council on 28 June 2018

150.6.2018 RESOLVED:

1. That Council authorises the Director of Planning and Environmental
Services on behalf of the Council to request a gateway determination
from the NSW Department of Planning and Environment in respect of
the Gateway Planning Proposal Report prepared by Rebecca Ben-
Haim, Eco Logical Australia Pty Ltd and dated June 2018.

2. That voting on this matter to be recorded on the basis of an automatic
division as required by legislation.

Clr Sinclair/ Clr Lea-Barrett

CARRIED

A completed “request for initial Gateway Determination” form and Planning Proposal report are
attached to support this request.

If you have any questions or require additional information please give me a call. My mobile
number is 0408695026

Yours faithfully
wn/‘

Garry Ryman
DIRECTOR OF PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

Cobar - On the crossroads of the Kidman Way and the Barrier Highway



